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Department of North Carolina 
29 Jan 2021 

From: Keith Shearin, Sr. Vice Commandant DoNC 

To:  All Members and Associates of the Department 

Subject: Spring Membership Meeting 2021 

 

Ooh Rah Marines and Associates, 

 

    I hope all are doing well during these cold days that have invaded the northern border of our state.  I 
am requesting that this question be asked to all members of the Detachment that comprise our 
Department; “Are you planning on attending the Spring Membership Meeting scheduled for March 12th 
and 13th to be hosted by the Tarheel Detachment #733?”   
    We are not looking for money at this time, but we are trying to be prepared for when Governor 
Cooper makes his next announcement concern COVID-19 restriction here with our state.  Here are some 
of the information that members may want to know: 
 
   Location:            Doubletree by Hilton @ 4810 Page Creek Ln, Durham, NC 27703 
   Dates of Event:  12 March 2021 – Hospitality Room from 1500 – 2330 
              NC Pack Growl (TBA) 
                13 March 2021 – Commandant’s Meeting @ 0800 
               Business Meeting 0900-1200 and 1300- TBD 
   Lunch:                Catered by Hotel onsite $ 13.00 + tax per person 
   Room Cost:        $ 99.00 + tax per night 

 

    Due to the COVID-19 restrictions that have been placed on the businesses and citizens of North 

Carolina our Department has not been able to gather and discuss business since the Fall Membership 

Meeting 2019.  The concerns and safety of our members are the top priority as we try to negotiate these 

difficult and frustrating times.  We are trying to actively plan to ensure when restrictions are relaxed the 

Department of North Carolina is prepared to move forward and present the business of the Marine 

Corps League to the membership.  If you could please send an email let me know of how many from 

your Detachment will be attending and if they are staying overnight at the hotel.  Emails should 

include your Detachment’s name and number. 

    If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at ketihshearin@yahoo.com or (919)758-

4743.  This is not any kind of obligation, but please be truthful and let us know your intentions.  The 

number of Detachment is important to ensure that quorum is met.  The number of members staying at 

the hotel is also important due to the contract signed by the host detachment to avoid penalties.  The 

financial loss would range from $400 and up.  Information concerning room reservation code and 

registration will be sent out to the membership as soon as we have a better idea of the State Officials.   

 

Semper Fi, 

Keith Shearin 

Sr. Vice Commandant 

Department of North Carolina 

Marine Corps League 
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